
From: Catherine Bouliane 

Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 8:46 PM 

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel <legc.office@novascotia.ca> 

Subject: Bill 75 

To Whom this May Concern: 

This Bill is a gross interference with free collective bargaining, is contrary to fundamental Canadian 

values, and effectively removes the right to strike from members of the NSTU's Public School Bargaining 

Unit. 

Instead of passing this bill you need to support all teachers, parents and students of Nova Scotia and 

demand that real change happens instead of passing a bill that does not support any of the above. Data 

Entry, assessments, meetings and non-support for inclusive education are stretching all our teachers 

new and experienced to a point of burn out. To continue to deliver quality education to ALL students 

the above issues need to be addressed now! 

Catherine Bouliane 

Principal Sambro Elementary School 




